Chris LeClair

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:30 PM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 13851 23rd Street N

Ok.

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 11:44 AM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: Re: 13851 23rd Street N

Yes, it looks like there are two drainfields. Brian is saying the 1976 system has 36" of separation, but is fully
ponded and the "1980's" system, which is actually the 1993 system, has no separation.

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 11:35 AM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 13851 23rd Street N

Hi Chris-
The paperwork on this says it’s a 1993 replacement/ addition by Rick Fuhr?

-Gary

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 9:12 AM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: 13851 23rd Street N

https://septic.co.washington.mn.us/view.php?id=8237

41 year old drainfield.

Not sure it would be worth our time to go out on this one.
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